
NEWS RELEASE 
Fatal Crash in Forest Hill 

 
For Immediate Release 
Contact: Cristie Kahler, HCSO Media & Public Relations, 410-836-5403 
 

[March 29, 2016, Forest Hill, MD]  A Forest Hill man died this afternoon, following a motor vehicle 

crash on Grafton Shop Road, in Forest Hill. 

On March 29, 2016, at approximately 11:59 a.m., Harford County Sheriff’s Office 

deputies assigned to the Northern Precinct responded to the scene of a serious motor vehicle 

crash on Grafton Shop Road. 

 Information gathered at the scene indicates the driver of a Chevrolet S10 was traveling 

west on Grafton Shop Road, when the driver lost control, causing the vehicle to leave the 

roadway and strike a tree.  The driver, identified as William Edmond Hruz, age 75 of Forest Hill, 

was transported to Upper Chesapeake Medical Center by Bel Air Volunteer Fire Company, where 

he later died.  There were no other passengers in the vehicle. 

 The Harford Sheriff’s Office Traffic Unit responded to the scene to investigate the cause 

and circumstances of the crash.  At this time, deputies are investigating the possibility of a 

medical emergency contributing to the crash.  The Maryland State Medical Examiner will 

determine the cause of death. 

 As the investigation continues, anyone who may have witnessed the crash is asked to 

contact the Harford County Sheriff’s Office Traffic Unit at 443-409-3324. 
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Harford County Sheriff’s Office Mission 
With courage, honor and integrity we protect the rights and dignity of all citizens.  In partnership with our 

communities, we strive to preserve the peace and provide for a safe environment for all. 
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